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Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission ENDED E'h,es CommisSIon 
109 W Ninth, Suite 504 A 
Topeka, KS 66612
 

Dear Commissioners:
 

A post issuance review of our 2013 Receipts and Expenditures Report uncovered two items
 
that need clarification. 

First, an August 16, 2013, contribution of $250 from Four States Pharmacy was listed as cash when, in
 
fact, it was made by check number 1239.
 

Second, a June 27,2013, contribution of $500 from Thomas Kennedy should have been listed as being
 
from Thomas and Ruth Kennedy. Similar contributions on April 13, 2012, and December 15,2011,
 
should have been listed the same way.
 

Should you need further clarification on these matters, please feel free to contact me.
 

Sincerely,
 

df~~ f f2hA~~ 
T.L. Anderson
 
Treasurer
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